ASRAA to visit Mekoryuk

The Association For Stranded
Rural Alaskans will hold a crime
prevention workshop will be
held on April 2, Monday night at
7 p.m. The workshop will cover
crime prevention tips for Mekor-
yuk residents that pland to visit

Anchorage or any other large -

Alaskan cities in the future. The
workshop is free and will last
approximately an hour. For
more information contact Bill
Gaudreau (Goodrow) at 272-
3055 or Mekoryuk Town Hall
at 827-8211.

An interpreter will be present.



